
CHAIRMAN’S MESSAGE

SPORTSMAN’S BAR FRONT PATIO -
HONG KONG SEVENS AND WORLD CUP 2022
Dear Members, 

With the further lifting of the government’s COVID-19 social distancing measures, 
starting this Thursday, 3rd November, all of our dining outlets will be back to 
normal operating hours. We can also serve alcohol in the Club up until 2am, 
according to our liquor license. 

Similarly, I am happy to let you know that the Sportsman’s Bar Front Patio will be 
temporarily re-opened for the Hong Kong Sevens (4th to 6th November) and the 
FIFA World Cup Qatar 2022 (20th November onwards)! The current food and 
beverage selection is available, and an additional bar counter will be set up on the 
front patio. 

After an absence of some two and a half years, the Hong Kong Sevens is finally 
taking place this Friday to Sunday. As always, the Club is here for your Rugby 
Week experience, and we look forward to welcoming you before or after you head 
to the stadium or if you decide to stay and watch the live televised action. For the 
World Cup, be sure to come down to watch the live-stream matches on the big 
outdoor LED screen and cheer for your favourite teams. We will be playing all 
matches up until 2am. 

Please visit HKFC.COM for the detailed FIFA World Cup Qatar 2022 TV schedule 
at Sportsman’s Bar. 

Yours sincerely

Michael J Wood
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club 1N
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